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29 March 2021
Dear Parent/Guardian
Holiday activity fund for free school meal children

The Local Authority children’s services (Brighter Futures for Children) have communicated the
below message with schools. We have been informed that an email should have been sent to
you directly from them, but we thought we would share this also in case you have missed this.
It seems a great opportunity for your child/(ren).

Holiday Activity Fund

The DfE is providing funding for enriching activities, with a focus on healthy eating, for FSM
children over the Easter, Summer and Christmas school holidays. A commissioning process
is nearing completion with three to four providers with a potential 500 direct activities on offer
over six venues. BFfC youth workers will be providing sessions for children aged 14+.

If you wish to enquire further and book a place please emall
FSM@brighterfuturesforchildren.org. As you can imagine, places may get booked up quickly,
so please make this a priority if this is something you would like access to.

Yours sincerely

Ch___o

Miss C Burns
Senior Assistant Headteacher — Safeguarding and Student Development
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